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GA Version of Coveo G2B for Email is Now
Available for Download
Powerful mobile email search solution unleashes access to critical
business information from both active and archived emails

BOSTON--(BUSINESS WIRE)--

Coveo Solutions Inc., a global provider of search-powered information access solutions,
announced today the general availability of Coveo G2B(TM) for Email - the only email
search application to deliver unified search and navigation across both active and archived
email (i.e., Microsoft(R) Exchange, Lotus Notes, Symantec Enterprise Vault(TM)) from any
connected desktop, Windows Mobile(R) or BlackBerry(R) mobile device.

"In 2008, on a typical day 785 million people will send 25 billion person-to-person business
emails worldwide," said Mark Levitt, Program Vice President for Collaborative Computing
and the Enterprise Workplace at IDC. "By enabling business users to quickly access their
active and archived email information on their mobile devices, Coveo G2B for Email is
designed to address the requirement that many workers have for mobile access to the
critical business information that exists in email for making important business decisions."

With email quickly becoming the unofficial de-facto file server, business people are finding it
increasingly important to instantly access critical business information contained within their
email folders, archives and corresponding attachments while out of the office. Coveo G2B
for Email allows business people to quickly search for and access their most critical
information - whether it resides in an Excel spreadsheet, PowerPoint presentation, a PDF
file, or as contact information in Microsoft Exchange.

Employees are often required to diminish the size of their email boxes by either deleting or
moving critical data to PST files on local drives or portable disks. However, this creates a
security risk by allowing employees to walk off with this important information. By preventing
these files from leaving a company and by providing a complete view of a company's current
and archived data, Coveo G2B for Email neutralizes corporate security risks and ensures
that businesses are fully prepared to meet today's most stringent compliance regulations.

"Time is money and failure to provide mobile access to information within email corpuses
could prevent a sales win or lose an important business opportunity," said Laurent
Simoneau, Coveo's president and CEO. "While access to critical information that exists in
corporate email has become pivotal to the success of today's businesses, Coveo G2B for
Email serves as a key component to keeping businesses fully compliant, rather than having
to rely on eDiscovery solutions after the fact."

The Coveo G2B Information Access Suite provides knowledge workers with an unrivaled
ability to obtain a 360-degree view of the information they need to drive business. Built on



leading-edge search-platform technology and winner of numerous industry awards, Coveo's
search-powered business applications deliver industry-leading competence and consumer-
style ease of use, a radically easier implementation that takes less than 24-hours, and
"black-belt" level customer support.

As a 2008 SIIA CODiE Awards Winner and one of KMWorld magazine's "100 Companies
that Matter in Knowledge Management," Coveo is driving a market that is considered a
gatekeeper to unleashing business success. Offering a radically different approach to
deployment, Coveo's G2B solutions deliver proven organizational efficiencies for knowledge
management, risk management, IP protection, compliance, and improved customer service
experience.

About Coveo Solutions, Inc.

Coveo has radically simplified the delivery and deployment of platform-class Information
Access solutions for accessing critical information located anywhere across the enterprise.

Winner of numerous industry awards, Coveo's G2B(TM) Information Access solutions
deliver top-level security, unparalleled accuracy, and consumer-style ease of use. Our fully
functional solutions are free to try, with continuing, uninterrupted use through a simple
licensing activation. Implementation takes less than 24 hours, and includes "black-belt" level
customer support even during the initial free trial period.

Coveo's enterprise clients include HP, Procter & Gamble, CA, Rabobank, PwC, Deloitte,
Nomura, National Grid, AMN Healthcare, Lockheed Martin, NATO, NASA, AC Nielsen, US
Navy, Yellow Pages Group (Canada), Haley & Aldrich, simyo GmbH, Michigan State
Appellate Defenders Office and ESPN.

For more information, or to try Coveo G2B solutions free, contact our Sales department at
1.800.635.5476 or visit our website at www.coveo.com.
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